
Harmony Week is an opportunity for all Western Australi-
ans to celebrate our vibrant multicultural State.  
 

Newborough Primary School is celebrating Harmony Day 
with a cultural Dress-up Day on: 

 

Wednesday 21st March 
 

Children and staff are encouraged to come dressed 
up in their cultural dress or in  a dress up that they 
are proud of ‘belonging’ to. 

Year Four Room  12 Mrs Farmer and Mrs Wimmer’s class 

who will be our Harmony Day assembly hosts 


